
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The 'First Day at School' photos will be included in the Maidenhead Advertiser tomorrow, 
Thursday 17th October. 
 
However the full range of photos can be viewed and ordered now. 
The link to the photos section on the newspaper website is: 
  
https://www.baylismediaphotos.co.uk/search?subsection_search=true&q=First+Class&idca
nale=13&idcanalericerc=13 
  
 
 


